To the Natural Resource Commission
Re; The Baiting Ban
Dear Commissioners
It is time to lift the ban on the use of bait in areas where there is not any disease.
The ban on the use of bait for hunting whitetail deer is very unpopular with Michigan sportsman. There have been no additional cases of CWD discovered either at any deer farms or in our wild herd.
After the trouble that the ban has caused in Natural Resources Community, I strongly recommend that Michigan's reaction plan for the discovery of disease is reevaluated.
Thank you for allowing my comment.
Thank you for allowing my comment. SIGNED
SIGNED
SIGNED